BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION
Kimberley House
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LEICESTER

LE1 4SG

BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION

SAFETY NQOTICE

Because of the continuing incidents of non-stainless steel
Ripcord Pins rusting and jamming in nylon loops. From 1lst July
1983, Piano Wire Type Ripcord Pins are no longer to be used.

Tony Butler

JOINT NATIONAL COACH &

SAFETY OFFICER

7th February 1983
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